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Rifle Creek Rest Area refreshed 
 
From today, motorists on the Mulligan Highway between Mount Molloy and Lakeland can break up their drive 
at the improved Rifle Creek Rest Area.  

Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the rest area now had a new sheltered seating 
area. 

"To improve safety, we have removed two large trees near the toilet block and overhead power lines," Mr 
Scales said. 

"We have also resealed the toilet block road and regraded the entry/exit bay for the rest area. 

"Well-equipped rest areas like this help keep our roads safe and I encourage all motorists to use them to break 
up long drives." 

The upgrade was funded by the Queensland Government under the Royalties for the Region Program. 
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